
Please send your child to school with a 

clearly labelled carrier bag to take home 

some of their exercise books and belong-

ings.  This needs to be sent to school by 

Tuesday 16th July please. 

On Wednesday 17th July, we will be   

having a Year 4 fun day.  We will be 

watching a movie, playing football and 

having a beauty spa where we may use 

Snazaroo face paint, nail polish and face 

masks. Children can come to school in 

their own clothes and take in a non elec-

tronic toy and snack.  If your child has 

an allergy, please let us know.  

Thank you for your  

continued support,  

Miss Baker & 

Mrs Bailey  


